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Dear all
RE: UK Sport Investment Strategy Consultation – endorsement of support needed for Deaflympics recognition in the UK

I have been asked by UK Deaf Sport Board to spearhead UKDS’s response to UK Sport’s Investment Strategy consultation. 
Their consultation is now focussing its attention on shaping its future investment strategy. 
I would like to ask all of you to help contribute as fully as possible to enable us to turn the following into a more solidified statement to send to UK Sport. Our attention, of course, is for Deaflympics, UKDS strategic pathways and athletes to be recognised under this proposed investment approach.

Please find attached the following sections:

1. UK Deaf Sport statement by UKDS Consultation Group 

2. Part One

3. Part Two

4. UK Sport Investment Strategy Consultation Q & A

Since Deaflympics was set up in 1924 and gained recognition by International Olympic Committee in 1955. We have not been formally accepted nor recognised by our own Government. Their ‘no compromise’ policy meant that UK Sport could only focus on funding priorities for potential medal winners within Olympics & Paralympics.

Paralympics doesn’t have any deaf category nor are they planning to do so in foreseeable future. That does not matter; what is at stake is the future status and pathways for deaf and hard of hearing aspiring, inspiring and elite athletes that mainstream may still feel marginalised without any communication and accessible support and this will not address the profile issue that Deaflympics is non-existent in the eyes of the general public and as well as sporting bodies within the UK.

Much obliged and many thanks for your positive support and commitment in helping to make our elite deaf athletes becoming more visible and recognised by the UK Government through this UK Sport’s Investment Strategy

Sincerely

Craig A Crowley MBE

Honorary President, UK Deaf Sport

Lead: UKDS Consultation Group

Consultation Group members: 

Piers Martin; Claire Harvey; Tom Smith; Tom Staniford; Stuart Harrison; Rebecca Foster; Lauren Pfeffers & Jan Lishman 

Supporters: Paul Breckell – CEO Action on Hearing Loss; David Buxton – CEO British Deaf Association; Susan Daniels OBE – CEO National Deaf Childrens Society; Jim Edwards – Chair UK Council on Deafness; CEO Signature
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